
Rockdale Soil and Water Conservation District

Regular Monthly Meeting Minutes

January 27, 2022

Meeting via Zoom

Time and Place of the Meeting:
Rockdale Soil and Water Conservation District regular monthly meeting was scheduled for
Friday, January 27, 2023 via Zoom.

Attendance:
Supervisor present: Other Attendees
Chairman Kenny A. Johnson, The Community - Ms. Sylvia    Gholson
Level 1B  & Level 2 licensed The Community - Monica Craft
Supervisor Timothy Glenn,
Level 1B licensed

Call to Order
Chairman Kenny A. Johnson welcomed and thanked all attendees. Supervisors
absent: George Kelecheck and Jason Bailey

Minutes
.There were no minutes read.

USDA/NRCS Report
There was not a report read. No January 2023 report was sent to Chairman Kenny
A. Johnson via email.

LIA Reports
There was not a report read. There was not a report sent to Chairman Kenny A. Johnson via
email.



Community Report
Community members talked about environmental issues and concerns in their communities.

Supervisor Reports
There were no reports read. Chairman Kenny A. Johnson and Supervisor Tim Glenn were the
only supervisors present.

Extension Report
There was not a report read. There was not a report sent to Chairman Kenny A. Johnson via
email.

Erosion and Sediment Control Plans
There was not a report read. Additionally, there were no E&S plans sent to Rockdale Soil and
Water Conservation District State Board’s mailbox. Therefore, there are no outstanding E&S
plans due nor are there any E&S plans late (35 days). However, the Georgia Soil and Water
Conservation Commission is in violation of O.C.G.A. 12-7-10. Chairman Kenny A. Johnson is
the only District Supervisor on the board with a Level 2 license.  A level 2 license holder can
review development plans. Both Chairman Kenny A. Johnson and District Supervisor Tim
Glenn have Level 1 B licenses.

Adjourn
Chairman Kenny A. Johnson adjourned the meeting at 9:30 a.m. The next meeting has been set
for Friday, February 24, 2023 at 8:30 a.m. via Zoom. There was no mandate in place by the
Governor’s office to have meetings in brick and mortar.

Submitted by: Chairman Kenny A. Johnson


